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Hello Lottie Families, 

I hope everyone is looking forward to the 4-day weekend.  

I know the Lottie Staff will be enjoying the time off. We 

continued our M-step testing this week and the students 

continue to do a great job. 

Next week is the last week to order yearbooks. Forms 

went home with students last week and you can also see 

the order form below to order. 

Thursday 4/24 is take your child to work day.  Please 

remember to call your child in for the day. The students 

will be required to submit a paragraph about what they 

learned while observing the workplace. 

 

Please communicate transportation arrangements with your student in the 

morning. The office only needs to be called if there is a last-minute change 

from the normal way home. Please make these calls before 3:30pm. This is to 

cut down on interruptions in the classroom. 

We encourage our families to be signed up to receive text messages from the School District 

notifying you of cancellations or other issues If you are not already signed up, you can sign up by 

following the instructions below.  Send a text message to (67587) with the words "opt in" or 

"subscribe" as the message. If you are already receiving text message from Anchor Bay School 

District no further action is required. For more information you can visit 

http://schoolmessenger.com/txtmsg/  

 

 

 

 

No students in 

attendance 

April 21st  

No students in 

attendance 

May 6th 

Literacy Fair 

May 21st 
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                                     Yearbook Orders  

You can now place your yearbook orders by scanning the link below. 

Orders will be taken now through April 27, 2025. 
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Prize cart winners got to spin the wheel and they won 

lunch with Mrs. Rodgers on Taco Tuesday 😊 
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Mrs. Rodgers 5th grade class used Jelly Beans to work on 
graphing, money, mode, median, range, mean, and 
critical thinking!  It was a YUMMY activity!!! 
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Start the day right… school starts at 9:00   

Punctuality is a lifetime habit that students should develop.  Students are 

expected to arrive on time each day and be prepared to learn.  The start of the 

day is very busy at Lottie. Teachers take attendance, serve breakfast, take 

lunch orders and some classes have their special at the beginning of the day.  

That’s why it is so important our students are here at 9:00 each day.     

  

If a student is late in arriving to school, he/she must report to the office and check in.  Elementary students 

late to school will be recorded as “tardy” for the first thirty (30) minutes of the day.  Reporting more than 

thirty minutes late to school or leaving 30 minutes prior to dismissal will result in one-half day absence.    

  

If your child is going to be late or out for the day, please contact the office at (586) 725-7541.  The 

office is open each day from 8:00-4:30 and you may leave a message on our answering machine anytime 

the office is closed.   

   


